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At St. Albert’s, our mission is to educate the children and serve the community, in the love of Jesus Christ 

 

 

Science Week 
It is science week next week 
and all children will be 

looking at our planet - Earth, 
and our Solar system.  The 

children are already eager to learn, and we are 
looking forward to a very exciting event at school 
on Wednesday!  We will reveal all next week! 

 
Reading Month 

February is reading month at St Albert’s.  Look out 
for lots of activities to do in school 
and at home.  It is very important 
that all parents/carers get involved 
with the activities as this helps 
enormously to help children 
progress even further. 

 
Loan Shark Assembly 

On Tuesday next week, the children in 
KS2 will attend an assembly run by 
KMBC which helps them to understand 
the dangers of Loan Sharks.  Please 
see the back of this newsletter for 

information on events happening around 
Stockbridge Village. 

 
Attendance News 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stay and Share a Story 

On Tuesday 12th February, our nursery are having 
Stay and Share a Story sessions for 

Parents/Grandparents and younger siblings of 
children in our nursery.  It is a great way to help 
your child learn, and is a fun and enjoyable 
activity.  The sessions are 8:45am-9:30 for the 
morning nursery and 12:30-1:15pm for the 
afternoon.  Please come and join in. 

 
Class Dojos 

‘Class Dojos’ is our newest way of encouraging 
good work and behaviour in school by using this 

on-line app.  We are looking 
into it at the moment, and if 
it is successful, we will be 
introducing it throughout 
school.  Watch this space! 

 
St Albert's Website 

Please visit our website on a 
regular basis and encourage 
your child to do so too. It is full of photographs, 
news and support.  Newsletters are always posted 
and any alerts (i.e. snow!). We are continually 
adding to and updating the website and it will 
certainly keep you up to date with events. Mrs 
Tambourini-Gunning has worked very hard on the 
website and we are very pleased with the results. 

www.stalbertsprimary.co.uk 
 

Forest School – Y5/6 
This week, Y5/6 had their first experience with 
Forest School.  They went to Littlewood and 

learned how to stay safe in the fire 
circle, and then climbed trees!  

They will continue their experience 
very soon. 

 
School Places at St Albert's 
We do not need to tell you, our 
parents/carers, about the excellent work that takes 
place at St Albert's but please spread the word to 
any interested friends and neighbours. If your 
child, or a friends or neighbours 
child, is due to start school in 

September please call into school to 
ensure that you have completed all 
necessary forms. Equally promote 
the word that we have spaces 
throughout the school and in the 

Afternoon Nursery.    
 

Tuck Shop 
Our Healthy Schools Tuck Shop is 
open every day at break time.  
There is a good choice of fruit, 
yoghurt and cheese all for just 

20p per item.  
 

Happy Birthday 
Happy birthday this week to: 

Eva Phillips – 4; Anthony Taylor – 4; 
Alfie Thorne – 4; Joel Michaels – 6; Sally 
Emery – 8; Aimee Jamieson – 10; 

 
Thought for the Week 

Good manners are just a way of showing other 
people that we have respect for them. 

 
Be kind and loving to each other.  Forgive each 
other the same as God forgave you in Christ 

Ephesians 4:32 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Rec 98.3%           Green 

Y1 89.5%           Red 

Y2 91.25%         Amber   

Y3/4 95.8%           Green 

Y4/5 96.9%           Green 

Y6 98.5%           Green 


